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Distinguished Co-facilitators, 

I congratulate you on you assumption of your post and pledge our support throughout the 

process.  

Thank you for the elements paper that builds on Doha and Monterrey but also on the 

OWG process and the report of the Financing experts.  

Hungary deems the third Financing for Development Conference in Addis Abeba as the 

ultimate opportunity to propose a complex package for the implementation of the Post-

2015 agenda.  

The Addis outcome should support the preparation of the Post-2015 summit by ensuring 

sufficient commitment. It has to build upon all other relevant parallel processes, without 

prejudging their future outcome.  

In order to reach agreement on an ambitious and transformative development agenda in 

September, the intergovernmental negotiations and the financing for development 

discussions should be interlinked. Therefore, we see the need to address also 




